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Instructions for freshers
On September 11,  at the Student Dormitory No.4 was held a meeting with 1st year female students to
discuss  issues  and  tasks  related  to  the  institute  regulations.  The  event  was  organized  by  Rasulov
Davronbek, the head of the institute's Youth Union, and Saidakhmedov Jahongir, the chairman of the
Student Housing Council.

The purpose of the meeting is to give the students opportunity to get accustomed to student dormitory
and meaningful organization of their leisure time. In addition, the opinions and suggestions of freshmen
living in the hostel were heard.
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